From: Neal P. Goswami [mailto:neal.goswami@timesargus.com]

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 2:06 PM

To: Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov>; Johnson, Justin <Justin.Johnson@vermont.gov>
Subject: PRR

Hi Scott and Justin,
| just want to restate and amend the PRR | sent over the weekend.

| would like copies of the email correspondence of the former staff members that was slated for
deletion. | would also like to request the EB-5-related emails from the former staffers that have
been segregated, assuming the AG's office approves your request to release them.

In addition, I'd like to request all correspondence within the administration related to the EB-5
projects headed by Bill Stenger and Ariel Quiros. | understand some or all of those
emails/memos/etc. might be under the litigation hold from AG Sorrell.

Thanks,
Neal

[Neal’s original request is below]

From: "Neal P. Goswami" <neal.goswami@timesargus.com>

Date: April 16, 2016 at 7:13:21 AM EDT

To: "Coriell, Scott" <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov>, "Johnson, Justin" <Justin.Johnson@vermont.gov>
Subject: PRR

Hi Scott and Justin,

| am requesting copies of all correspondence, both electronic and otherwise, from members of
the governor's staff that relates to the EB-5 foreign investor program. Please include all
correspondence that references any/all of the Jay Peak and Q Burke projects involving Bill
Stenger and Ariel Quiros.

Let me know if you need a more formal request.

Thanks,
Neal
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